
From: Ovunc Ozbaris 

Sent: 01 December 2019 19:59 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Nabil Jerashy; Aylin Alkan; kerem alkan 

Subject: Re: Householder application - 2019/4528/P - The Coach House, 2 Rosslyn Hill 

Dear Tony 

Please find attached revised detail drawing NoD01R and new detail drawing NoD02 (scale 1/25) 

accordingly. 

a) please see doors closed plan on both drawings NoD01R &D02. 

c) please see proposed section drawing (NoD02) scale 1/25 attached as you required. The aluminium 

cladding band over the opening on previous detail drawing was for covering the proposed beam 

over the opening. However the structural engineer recently submitted their detail 

drawing which marked the proposed beam to be installed to the inner face of the existing wall 

instead of outer face so I have revised elevation drawings as 'soldier brick over the doors to match 

existing' (please see attached drawings NoD01R and existing photo). 

d) SHS: Square Hallow Section (steel square post). This is proposed by the structural engineer for the 

corner as supporting column where the existing wall will be removed. 

Kind regards 

O.Ozbaris        

 


